
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: September 10, 2019 

8.10  Infrastructure Asset Management Alberta Workshop   

          

Request 

The next Infrastructure Asset Management Alberta Workshop is being held in 

Calgary on October 9th, 2019.  

Administration is recommending approving Gina Laramee and Linda Meger to 

attend this Workshop to further familiarize themselves with Asset Management as 

this file will fall within the purview of their respective positions moving forward. 

Workshop registration is $125.00 per person. 

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Motion to approve Gina Laramee and Linda Meger to attend the Infrastructure 
Asset Management Alberta Workshop on October 9, 2019 in Calgary. 
 

 

 

Submitted by: Kyle Attanasio, Director of Corporate Services 


